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Attorney Interviewed on Dealing with Workplace Violence

News

4.04.18


In an interview on the NBC television station in Dallas-Fort Worth about dealing with workplace

violence, Art Lambert of the Dallas office recommended employers have and educate employees on

a zero tolerance policy and to plan a safety drill so that employees know how to respond in a crisis.

To view the full interview, visit NBC 5.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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